
National £1.00 Book Tokens 

This year the children will still be able to receive their £1.00 Book token s. This will be in the form of a single-
use digital version, that can be printed at home or shown to booksellers on a phone or tablet screen . Families 
can redeem their £1 token in lockdown from 18.2.21 OR hold on to it to use later. 

There is a list of books that can be exchanged for the £1 token on the World Book Day website using the token 
attached to this email. 

https://www.worldbookday.com/ 

The World Book Day £1 books are a gift from booksellers, who fully fund the cost of the £1 book token 
redemptions. Bookshops are offering new ways to make the £1 books available, and bookshops will welcome 
families when they open again (the tokens will be honoured beyond 28 March – while stocks last.  

Please check https://booksellers.org.uk/wbd  for information about retailers open near you and contact them 
for information about ways to redeem the token before you visit.  

The token will also be on McDonald’s Happy Meal boxes through February and March, and in some children’s 
magazines.   
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